
 

 

 

 

 

May 11, 2023 

Dicxon Jimenez 
Accountable Manager 
Xtreme Aviation LLC 
14900 NW 42nd Ave 
Hangar 48 
Opa-Locka, FL 33054 
 
 
Dear Mr. Jimenez, 
 

Re: ACCEPTANCE OF XTREME AVIATION LLC FAA AMO APPROVAL 
 

Please be advised that Xtreme Aviation LLC (FAA CRS #4XAR847C), which is located at 14900 NW 42nd Ave, 

Hangar 48, Opa-Locka Florida 33054, is duly accepted in accordance with Civil Aviation Regulations CAR 

145.5 (a)(5) and is therefore authorized to sign the release to service for Bahamas Registered aircraft in 

accordance with its Operations Specifications and Capability List.   

Xtreme Aviation LLC is expected to inform the Civil Aviation Authority Bahamas via 

airworthiness@caabahamas.com of any changes to the privileges, approvals or limitations to the 

certificate upon which this acceptance is based. 

 

 

Respectfully, 

 

Gregory A. Edwards 
Director Airworthiness 
Civil Aviation Authority Bahamas 
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